
 
 
 
 

Delaware Volunteer Firefighter’s Association 
Annual Conference Policy for Incumbents and Candidates 

 
 

The Delaware Volunteer Firefighter’s Association (DVFA) represents and advocates the interest of its 
member companies, both volunteer and career staff, who provide community-based fire, rescue and 
emergency medical services to the citizens of Delaware 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. 
 
As a part of its mission, the DVFA actively participates in the public policy and legislative process 
through its Government Affairs function. Although the DVFA is politically active, the Organization is 
non-partisan and never endorses any candidate for office. 
 
In accordance with the DVFA non-partisan policy, we respectfully request that incumbent office holders 
and candidates for office comply with the following directives during the Annual DVFA Conference. 
 

• Only incumbents will be invited to official DVFA functions. All invitations will be in writing and 
will include admission tickets where required. 

 
• No candidates for office will be allowed into ticketed DVFA functions. 

 
• Candidates for office are encouraged to meet our members in the hallways and outside of official 

sites, but will not be allowed to speak at any official DVFA function. 
 

• No political signs may be posted at any official DVFA event, informational brochures and 
promotional items are allowed. 
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